RFL - Trustee Resignations and Chair

Ruth E. Souto < soutoruthe@gmail.com>

Thu 1/19/2023 9:17 PM



To: Steven Contente <scontente@bristolri.gov>;Christine Jocelyn <cjocelyn@bristolri.gov>;Melissa Cordeiro <mcordeiro@bristolri.gov> Cc: Al Wroblewski <al@alwroblewski.com>

Caution: CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good evening,

At the Board of Trustees meeting earlier this evening, I tendered my resignation from the Board effective immediately. This volunteer position, while hugely important, has become too time consuming for me to continue. When I accepted the role, my career was operating at a normal level. That has since changed and I find I can no longer devote the time, and effort, required for this position.

Additionally, Jackie Katz has tendered her resignation, effective immediately, from the Board of Trustees stating, "My husband retired a few weeks ago. It's time for us to slow down, travel, and enjoy our time together."

Al Wroblewski who was serving as Vice Chair / Chair-Elect, was elected into the role as Chair at that January 19, 2023 meeting. You will find Al an incredible supporter and champion of the library. Having led many non-profit organizations, he is extremely knowledgeable and his calm demeanor will be an asset in any situation.

Thank you all for your continued support of Rogers Free Library.

Sincerely,

Ruth

Ruth E. Souto Bristol, Rhode Island soutoruthe@gmail.com 401.935.3386 (cell)

2023 JAN 26 AM III: 4.0

BASTOL, PHODE ISLAND

TOWN COUNCIL
FEB 0 8 2023
MEETING